
From: Crocker, Christopher (SEC) christopher.crocker@state.ma.us
Subject: SPR 20/0760 Appeal Acknowledgment

Date: May 14, 2020 at 4:50 PM
To: astone@springfieldcityhall.com
Cc: efalcon@aclum.org

Dear Records Custodian:
Please be aware, this office has received an appeal relating to your entity’s response to a request
for public records. Attached are further details concerning this appeal. If you have any questions
or wish to provide further information relating to this matter, please contact the Public Records
Division at pre@sec.state.ma.us or 617-727-2832. Given that the Supervisor of Records must
issue a determination within 10 business days of receipt of the appeal petition, please provide any
additional information to this office as soon as possible.
 
Sincerely,
	
Christopher Crocker, Esq.
Staff Attorney
Office of the Secretary of the Commonwealth
Public Records Division
One Ashburton Place, Room 1719
Boston, MA 02108
Tel: (617) 727-2832 ex. 3227
Email: Christopher.Crocker@sec.state.ma.us
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